
I support SB 5555 because it would help the only theatre in the small town of Florence, Oregon.  The owners have tried so hard to 
keep the theatre going during the pandemic.  Please do what you can to help cinemas in the state.  We need this great form of 
entertainment.
Thank you.
Madelyne Barnett
and Rollin Olson
Florence, Oregon


